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DA 16-712
Released: June 22, 2016

WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU EXTENDS DEADLINE 
FOR FILING REPLY COMMENTS IN THE BROADBAND PRIVACY PROCEEDING 

WC Docket No. 16-106

Reply Comment Date:  July 6, 2016

	By this Public Notice, the Wireline Competition Bureau (Bureau) extends the deadline for filing reply comments in response to the Broadband Privacy Notice of Proposed Rulemaking.[footnoteRef:1]   [1:  Protecting the Privacy of Customers of Broadband and other Telecommunications Services, WC Docket No. 16-106, Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, 31 FCC Rcd 2500 (2016) (Broadband Privacy Notice of Proposed Rulemaking).] 


The Broadband Privacy Notice of Proposed Rulemaking set dates for filing comments and reply comments of May 27 and June 27, 2016, respectively.  In order to allow interested parties to respond to the voluminous record in this proceeding, the Bureau today is extending the reply comment deadline.  Accordingly, interested parties now have until Wednesday, July 6, 2016 to file reply comments.  

For further information, please contact Sherwin Siy of the Wireline Competition Bureau, Competition Policy Division, at (202) 418-2783 or Sherwin.Siy@fcc.gov. 
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